
 

 

          Date: 19 Sep 2023 

 

Dear KJS families, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

A small number of parents have wanted some clarification as to whether students are expected to wear PE 
uniform when they have Drama. This is not the case.  

To clarify and for consistency, students need only wear their PE uniform when they have PE. They should wear 
their normal school uniform on all other days. 

We apologise for any confusion, as always, thank you for your ongoing support. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


